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So we your people and the sheep of your 
pasture, will give thanks to you forever;  

To all generations we will tell of your 
praise. 

Psalm 79 v 13  

Farewel l  Year  6  
IT was not the farewell that we would usually expect but Year 6 made the most of  what they had this 

week on their last day at Ashford CE Primary.   In a celebration of their time here , they gathered on 

the field and shared some memories and their hopes for secondary school.    The children were 

presented with certificates and their final primary school report  and collected their leavers hoodies.  

We were so pleased that the weather held out  for this small but important celebration.  We would like 

to wish all the Year 6 children good luck as they make this next big move in their life. 

Back to school 

AS we are fast approaching the Summer 

holidays it’s seems odd that we are talking 

about coming back in September.  In this ever 

changing environment, we have to make 

plans for what we hope will be some kind of 

normality in September.  It is currently the 

intention that all children will return to school 

in September.   

All children will be 

expected to wear full 

school uniform and to 

bring a full PE kit with 

them.  Please remember 

to mark all property with 

your child’s name and 

class if possible.  Uniform can be purchased 

online from our supplier School Days at their 

website https://

schooldaysllp.co.uk/ .  If you 

prefer to visit the shop you must 

make an appointment before you 

go which you can also do on the website. 

Year 2 children will as usual be receiving the 

gift of a school tie from the PTA to go with 

their Junior uniform. 

Making improvements 
IT would seem lots of us are making improvements 

during this lockdown period and it’s no different at school. 

Our Reception outdoor learning area is getting a 

makeover!  Our aim is to make a more natural learning 

environment for the children and you can help!  We are 

looking for gravel, sleepers, chipped bark and some 

volunteers for painting.  If you are keen on DIY we could 

also used your help.  Please contact the school office if 

you are able to assist us.  Thank you. 
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